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                                                                                                                                                                                                                  BOARD OF ASSESSORS  
TUESDAY, JANUARY 16, 2024  

7:00 PM 
 
 
I. RESPOND TO QUESTIONS FROM TAXPAYERS 
 
II. ACTION ON MOTOR VEHICLE EXCISE ABATEMENTS 

 
III. DISCUSSION OF “UNKNOWN OWNER” PARCEL 
 
IV. NEW BUSINESS 
 
 

                                            Upcoming Board Meetings  
 
Jan 29  
Feb 12, 26 
 
The Assessors’ office will be open every Monday from 7 – 8:00 for taxpayer questions 
and business.  Please refer to the schedule above for dates when Assessors will be 
meeting.   
 
Online property cards have been updated to reflect FY 2024 values. The FY 2024 tax rate 
is $14.97 per $1000 of assessed value.    
 
Assessor maps are updated annually and are accessible online.  Visit the Assessors’ 
page on the Town website http://chesterfieldma.test-civiccms.acsitefactory.com/ 
 
 
 
FY 2023 actual tax bills have been mailed.  Applications for abatement will be accepted until 
January 31.  Applications may be accessed from the Assessors’ page on the town website, or 
obtained from the Assessors’ office.    
 
 
Applications for Senior and Veteran Exemptions have been mailed to previous applicants and 
those who have requested an application.  If you are a Senior over 70 or a Veteran with a 
service related disability you may be eligible for an exemption. More information is available on 
the Assessor’s page of the Town website, or from the Assessors’ office.  Applications are due 
by March 31. 


